
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blue Class Curriculum Letter 

Spring 2025 

Last term, we enjoyed… 

This term, we enjoyed learning about the Romans in our history lessons and we loved our visit 

to Ribchester Roman Museum to handle artefacts and visit Roman sites. In geography, we 

enjoyed learning about rivers and how people use them. We were very proud of the work we 

have done in English, including our writing of traditional tales. We also enjoyed learning about 

different state of matter in science and carrying out investigations.  

 

 

 

Key Vocabulary 

population, dependence, industry, 

labour, famine, trade, mill, primary 

source, secondary source, 

sound, source, vibrate, vibration, 

travel, pitch (high, low), volume, faint, 

loud, insulation. 

 

 

 

This term, we are looking forward to… 

This term, we are very excited to be learning about life in Victorian Britain. We are also excited 

to start our first science unit about electricity and have the chance to build circuits. This 

learning will also be helpful when we take on our design technology challenge this term. We 

are also looking forward to building on our knowledge of rivers and applying this to our 

landscape art project this term.  

Important days and dates 

• 17th January Cat Smith MP 

visit 

• 21st January- World Religions 

Afternoon 

• 3rd February Miss Laurens 

returns to Year 4 

• 4th and 11th February- Parent 

and Carer Meetings 

PE will be every and Monday and 

Wednesday.  Please make sure that your 

child comes to school with suitable shoes a 

warm coat as we may go outside if it isn’t 

raining. 


